
 

 

November 9, 2023 
          Subject: Ferry Rehabilitation 
          State WIN: 025921.00 

Location: Raymond  
        Amendment No. 2    
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question: Would you permit ASTM A123 specifications for the hot dip galvanizing? We were approved 
use of this specification on the pier steel channels; tidal submersed, and bearing plate brackets, 
for the MDOT Railroad Bridge Rehabilitation project completed 2019-2020.  
 
Response: Please follow MaineDOT Standard Specification 506 – Shop Applied Protective 
Coating - Steel. 
 
Question: Are the plans of the existing landing and ramp available? 
 
Response: Existing plans are not available. 
 
Question:  Is Ferry Landing Road and the ferry terminal maintained for snow removal and surface 
treatment during the winter months? 
 
Response: Yes, it will be maintained and kept clear for use by the Contractor. 
 
Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on November 15, 2023. 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

 


